
Action Item
Authorization for Superintendent to Accept Construction Bids

In consideration of the time sensitivity of upcoming construction work that is 
being done at our Transition facility at 601 E. Washington, and in order to 
begin work prior to the closure of asphalt production in Michigan for the 
winter, it is being recommended the Superintendent be authorized to 
approve construction bids that are needed to complete the repaving 
projects at the Transitions building. 

Bids will be brought to the Board of Education for review at the October 9, 
2025 regular meeting. 

Recommendation
Authorize the Superintendent to approve bids, up to:

● Site work (demolition/storm water/grading/landscaping) $80,000
● Asphalt (paving and striping) $40,000
● Site Concrete(sidewalk) $15,000

that are necessary for the onset of project work at the Transitions building 
prior to or near October 1, 2025. 


